
    

 

17th  October 2016  

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

CHRISTMAS SHOE BOX APPEAL 

 

Operation Christmas Child is the world’s largest children’s Christmas project, bringing joy 

into the lives of underprivileged children since 1990.  Last year nearly 1.2 million shoeboxes 

were packed with gifts and goodies and sent from the UK to children who need them most in 

some of the toughest parts of the world.  

 

Suggested Gifts are: 

 

• Toys 

• Educational Supplies 

• Hygiene items 

• Sports items 

• Other items: Sweets, Gloves, Scarf, Hat, Sunglasses  

 

No food, medicine, war related items (toy guns, soldiers or knives), clothing, liquids or 

dangerous items. Please label your box i.e. boy or girl. 

 

Please see the attached leaflet for further details. Also included is a colouring sheet for 

your child to colour in and put inside the box along with the gifts. 

 

If you are unable to fill a shoe box but would like to contribute any of the items suggested, 

then simply drop them off at school or send them in with your child. Printed boxes are now 

available from the school office for 40p. 

 

Please drop your shoe box or suggested items to school by Tuesday 8th November 2016. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

J. Davies (Mrs.) 

Headteacher 

 

 


